From: Brian Oakey

To: Janis Perry
Subject: FW: {External}!l support health & safety standards for pesticide use
Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 3:59:59 PM

From: Michael Larkin <mlarkinaowsiak@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 3:59 PM

To: Brian Oakey <Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>

Subject: {External}! support health & safety standards for pesticide use

Michael Larkin
7505 W Portneuf Rd
Pocatello, ID 83204

Dear Mr Oakey,

| am writing to you today on behalf of myself and my community. | am concerned about the impact of the proposed
rules regarding pesticide regulations in the State of Idaho. The proposed rules are a threat to public health and the
safety of the workers who provide our community with food. Specifically, I am most concerned with the following:
Spraying chemicals should not occur when winds are over 10mph. | have seen damage to non-target crops from
drifting spray.

Please uphold the standards the previous rules enforced and allow for stronger protections for our communities.
Thank you for your time.

Signed,
[your name]
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